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This week we have: 

We hope your child has had a good week and is feeling settled and happy in Class 1. Throughout the week, your child 
has adapted well to a new timetable, worked hard in all lessons and had many opportunities to enjoy/play in their new 
environment! 

This week we have…  

 Practised forming some of our lowercase letters correctly in English. 

 Sorted objects into groups, counted different amounts of objects and represented different numbers in 
maths. 

 Identified and labelled our body parts in science.  

  Created instructions using pictures in ICT. 

 Discussed who is important to us and why in R.E. 

 Responded to music by experimenting with changes of speed and direction AND mastered running forwards 
at speed in P.E. 

 

Next week we will be: 

 Forming most of our lowercase letters correctly. 

 Counting, reading and writing numbers, counting one more and counting one less. 

  Creating concertina crocodiles. 

 Exploring our senses. 

 Exploring the human life cycle.  

 Discussing who is important to Christians and why. 

 Responding to music by experimenting with changes of shape and size AND mastering running backwards and 
side to side.  

 

Homework 

This weekend we would like children to RELAX after their first busy week back at school! Weekly maths homework and 

spellings will start NEXT week (Friday 13
th

 September). Please look out for the homework folder in bags and the spelling 
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sticker in reading records!  

 

Further information  

In Term 1 P.E will be on Thursday and Friday afternoons. Please make sure P.E kits are in school and earrings are taken 

out on these days. 

Reading records and colour band books have been sorted this week and sent home! Each child has taken a small 

reading test this week so we could measure reading ages and colour band books have been given based on these 

results. Please ensure your child is reading regularly and any reading completed is recorded in the reading record. We 

are keen to promote a positive attitude towards reading and have individual rewards for children who read daily! 

 


